NPSA NEWS

Thank you to everyone who came along to the NPSA meeting last
week. If you weren't able to make it, you should receive the minutes
from your class reps this week - please do have a read, as lots of
summer events & activities were discussed. If you have any
comments or suggestions, please speak to your class rep or email
npsabath@gmail.com

QUIZ NIGHT - Bookings open:

The legendary NPSA quiz night will take place on Friday 1% April, in the Upper
School Hall. Teams of 6-8 people, the cost is £60 per team, and you can book
your table here. There will be a bar (card payments preferred, cash accepted)
serving drinks and snacks all evening, but we're not serving a meal this year so
please eat beforehand. Doors open at 7.30pm for an 8pm start. We'll see you
there!

©

7 Thinking Ahead ey

At Wednesday's meeting we talked about a lot of the events that traditionally take place in the
summer term. One that lots of people were keen to see happen again is the SCARECROW TRAIL.
This isn't necessarily a huge fundraiser, but it is a wonderful community event and a lovely
introduction to the school and the NPSA for new children joining in September. If this is to happen,
we need a new team of volunteers (ideally 3 people) to organise the event. There are clear
instructions for how to do it (and freedom to do things a bit differently, if you're running it!) so you
wouldn't have to start from scratch. Could you help? Please email npsabath@gmail.com if you'd
like to find out more.

NPSA Vacancies

In July this year, we will be saying goodbye to Mim Wharf, our Secretary, and Fiona Remnant, our
Ticketing Coordinator, as their youngest children finish Year 6. At the same time, Katherine Wellings
will be standing down after two years as Chair. It is really important that all three vacancies are
filled, and in particular that we find volunteers to replace Mim and Fiona while they are still here to
complete handovers with their successors. We have detailed "job descriptions" for all three roles,
which you can read here and Fiona, Katherine & Mim are all happy to talk to anyone who might be
interested in volunteering. All of these roles can be shared, so if you would like to volunteer on a
jobshare basis then please do! You can get in touch via npsabath@gmail.com.

Thank you so much to those who have volunteered to help with the newsletter ... The more the
merrier, so if you’d like to join the team, please email npsabath@gmail.com ©
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